Campus Notes: FSU College of Medicine professor
elected president, Florida Academy of Family Physicians
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Dr. Christie Alexander elected Florida Academy of Family
Physicians President

Dr. Christie Alexander, an associate professor at the FSU College of Medicine, has been elected the 73rd
President of the Florida Academy of Family Physicians.

The installation was held Saturday, Dec. 7, at the academy’s 2019 Presidential Inauguration and Business
Luncheon in Amelia Island.

Dr. Alexander is an associate professor in the Department of Family Medicine and Rural Health at College of

Medicine.

Dr. Chrstie Alexander (Photo: FSU) After graduating in 2005, Dr. Alexander began her residency at the Tallahassee Memorial Family Medicine

Residency Program, which she completed in 2008. She then went back to serve as the Medical Director at
Patients First — the birthplace of her interest in family medicine.

She was also the first graduate of FSU’s College of Medicine to come back and serve on the faculty.





